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Thursday, September 23, 2021  

 
As a result of the most recent 

inspection by EHHD Staff, restrictions 
listed for Lower Bolton Lake earlier this 

week have been rescinded. 

 

Please be assured the Health District 
will continue to monitor the conditions 
and will provide additional information 

as warranted. 
 

 


